
Notes from meeting on Thursday 17th August 2017 

1. A new Proposals Map has been prepared and given to Liz Taylor at SDC so that a 
digitized version can be made available. As soon as this is available I will arrange to 
present it to the PC for their agreement. The Proposals Map will show the proposed 
allocated sites which, together with sites already built or given approval, will provide 
for 79 houses in the Plan period. A Strategic Reserve site will also be included on the 
map for 10 houses. 

2. We discussed the Valued Landscapes map and the need to simplify and clarify the 
map. Alison has taken this task and will work with Wayne (?) to produce a new map. 

3. We still need responses to the Category 5 feedback comments including those made 
by SDC – Neil, could you progress these please. 

4. Neil – could you clarify whether when we make the feedback comments public we 
should include the name of the person making the comment or should this be totally 
anonymous? 

5. We discussed how best to tackle the re-drafting of the Plan. Wayne was to discuss 
with Jane how to get a Word copy of Volume 1 of the current draft Plan on to a 
database so that it can be edited. We then need to agree how best to carry out the 
re-drafting – either teams of 2 tackle each chapter or a re-drafting team tackles the 
whole Plan together. 

6. Isobel to publish the dates for meetings of the NPG in public together with a 
standing agenda. This should be published in the Record as well as on the Parish 
website and on notice boards. 

  
David Roache 
 


